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Correction

‘Cephalosporin allergy’ label is misleading [Correction]
Aust Prescr 2018;41:205

https://doi.org/10.18773/austprescr.2018.061

The article by Carlo L Yuson et al. on the ‘cephalosporin allergy’ label (Aust Prescr 2018;41:37-41) has 
been amended.

The general structure of cephalosporins, as depicted in Fig. 1, was corrected, as were several of the 
R1 side chain structures of cephalosporins and penicillins shown in the Table.

The original article has now been updated.
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